Guadalupe Elementary School

859 Prague Street

San Francisco, CA 94112

Telephone: (415) 469-4718 / Fax: (415) 469-4066

https://www.sfusd.edu/school/guadalupe-elementary-school

February 8, 2023
Dear Guadalupe Families,

As shared in last week's newsletter, we will begin our work to direct the future of Guadalupe
ES by talking about our desires and dreams for the students and school. Please join us for

our 1st Community meeting of 2023. Thursday, February 16th at 6:00pm. We will share

with you data about student performance and other applicable information to assist our work
together. But we need you to share with us as welll We are sending you a questionnaire for
you to share with us how we could make our school even better!!! Please respond to it, and
return it to your child’s teacher ASAP

We appreciate your child and their family being part of our Guadalupe community.

Ms. Martha Elena (Assistant Principal)

FIRST COMMUNITY MEETING

Community
Meeting 3

2023 - 6:00 — 7:30 pm Cafeteria. Please join us as we
will be sharing important information in planning for the
next school year. Pizza for the attendees will be served
at 5:30pm. Childcare and interpretation for Spanish and
Chinese will also be provided. Meeting will start
promptly at 6:00pm.

The class with the most parents in attendance will have a pizza party
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Guadalupe Library open for our Families
Every Tuesday our library will be open from 3-3:30 pm please come and take a tour of the
library and the opportunity to check out books.

Parent’s Field Trips to the
San Francisco Public Library
with the Guadalupe Librarian Ms. Bradley
All familes are invited to meet Ms. Bradley at the corner of Moscow & Persia Streets, and

walk together for a tour of the library, the following days:

Wednesday, February 15th at 2:45 p.m.


https://www.sfusd.edu/school/guadalupe-elementary-school

Wednesday, February 22 at 2:45 p.m.

Summer Resource Fair
Saturday, February 11, 2023 from 11am - 2pm
All SFUSD families are invited to the Summer Fair and find different activities for children
and youth in grades K-8. County Fair Building, Golden Gate Park, 1199 - 9th Ave from
11am-2pm or visit their website dcyf.org

Guadalupe College Savings Day
The first 50 students to contribute $10+will receive a $20 contribution to their account. Your
contributions can be made with cash or check or venmo. Come to the following locations:

Tuesday, February 14, 2023 Thursday, February 16, 2023

2-4pm 2 -4pm

Family Connections/ Portola Family Connections / Excelsior
2565 San Bruno Ave 5016 Mission St
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Vision and Hearing Screening

Guadalupe will be providing a vision and hearing screening on Tuesday, February 23, 2023
to the students in the 1st and 4th grade. Please check your student’s backpack with the
information pertaining and permission slip.

Income Taxes Assistance
Family Connections center invites the Guadalupe families to participate in a series of
financial seminars. You can also obtain free assistance to fill out your income tax return. For
more information and to register contact Yadira, 415.333.3845 kcastro@fccenters.org

UPCOMING EVENTS

President’s Day Monday, February 20th
ELAC & PTA Thursday, February 16, 8:50am - Room #9
Black History Month TBD

One School. One Family!
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